
 

9-14-2020    Parent University 

 

Greetings Lake Forest Parents, This is Ms Boyd with a couple of brief 

announcement. Tonight's is the districts second Parent University for parents of 

students in grades 2-5. For easy access to the virtual meeting, go to our Lake Forest 

website and locate the Parent University tab under Additional quick links on the 

right hand side. The webinar begins at 6:30. 

 

Interim or progress reports will be available tomorrow on Virtual Counselor. If you 

forget how to access them, please contact your child's teacher. 

 

Finally, the District is planning on discussing the reopening of schools at their 

upcoming workshop on Tuesday, Sept. 22. More information about the workshop 

can be found on the districts website at Browardschools.com. 

 

Thank you and have a great evening! 

 


